
May 5, 2006 
 
 
Professor J. J. Berry Smith 
Chair, Committee on Academic Policy and Programs 
c/o The Office of the Governing Council 
Simcoe Hall 
 
 
Dear Professor Smith: 
 

RE: Report on Student Awards Established, Amended and Withdrawn: 
July 1, 2004 to June 30, 2005 

 
 
In accordance with the Policy on Student Awards, I am pleased to submit the enclosed annual 
summary for the Committee's information.  We will also distribute copies of the Policy to 
members. 
 
I am pleased to note that there were 152 new awards established in 2004-05, with a total 
endowment value of approximately $28 million.  Some of the total is derived from various 
government matching programs, which are noted on the list of new awards.     
 
The Committee may also wish to note that only 3 awards were withdrawn over the period.  
Withdrawn awards are typically awards that are funded annually, where donors’ 
commitments were time-limited or where their plans have changed.   
 
At the meeting, I shall be pleased to answer any questions about the Report. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Karel Swift 
University Registrar 
 
cc.  Andrew Drummond 
 
encl. 
 


